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Soroba Young Family Group
 (
Hello, we hope you all have enjoyed the summer break and are glad to be back!
There have been a few changes since we finished up.  
Sadly 
Alison is no longer 
coming to play 
with us and Jenna has taken on a full time post.  She has unfortunately broken her foot so will be off for the next few weeks.  Julie is back helping us while Jenna is off.
Janice is enjoying retired life; while the rest of us are back at work!!!
There is a Parent handbook available for all parents so please take one from the front porch as this has all the info you will need about the nursery.
)Welcome Back Newsletter



 (
Keeping you up to date:
Check our 
facebook
 page and website for all relevant information- updated weekly. 
www.facebook.com/sorobayoungfamilygroup
www.sorobayoungfamilygroup.com
 
In order for our updates to appear in your 
facebook
 newsfeed, you have to regularly interact with the page by liking or commenting on some posts.
) (
Keeping us up to date:
It is vitally important that you keep us up to date with changes of address, contact details etc
,
 so that if necessary
,
 we can get in touch with you-particularly in case
s
 of emergency.
If you require to change details please ask for a form.  If there have been any changes to your child’s medical history, you must provide us with this information and where applicable, fill in a medical form for them.
Any medicine that is brought to the centre for your child can only be administered after completion of the forms.
There is an All About Me form attached for returning 
preschool 
children to note any changes since you completed their booklet when they first started.
PLEASE UPDATE YOUR PHONE NUMBER WHEN YOU CHANGE YOUR PHONE.
)





 (
We are looking forward to
 a
 fun filled year with lots of adventures!
)
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